
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15.10.18 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

As a final activity for our topic ‘Our Local Area’ we are going on a history walk around 

Clutton on Wednesday 24th October at 1.30pm.  This will be led by 2 members of the 

Clutton History society. Again, we will need three extra adults to accompany us so that we 

meet the adult to child class trip ratio. Please can you let me know if you are available to 

help – it should be interesting!  

 

Please can you also ensure your child has a waterproof coat and suitable footwear 

(preferably wellies) on this day. 

 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

 

Mrs Cowgill 
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